From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,
David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 7:38:07 PM

You've received a new form based mail from

https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First Name :
James

Last Name :
Sly

E-mail :

eComment :

My name is James Sly and I am the President and CEO of the East County Economic Development Council. On
behalf of our business organizations and East County communities, we'd like to express our support of Map 13a v.1-
6, with a few revisions. Areas such as Lakeside, Ramona, Alpine, Santee, and Jamul have shared economic, social,
and cultural interests with El Cajon, Rancho San Diego and Spring Valley and we need to be kept together. We can
account for the population difference by removing areas such as San Carlos, Navajo, Allied Gardens, Tierra Santa
and Scripps Ranch, which seem to fit better in a coastal or central San Diego city district. Thank you for your
efforts to ensure a vibrant, equitable San Diego.
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